
 

 

DATES 

February 
3rd Full governing board 
meeting 5pm 
5th Admissions meeting 
11th Valentine’s Disco 
15th – 19th half term 
22nd School closed Inset 
day. 
29th Premises committee 
8.30am 
Finance committee 
9.30am 
Personnel committee 
10.30am 
 
March 
4th Admissions meeting 
16th Full governing board 
meeting 5pm 
22nd & 23rd Parent 
consultation evenings 
24th Last day of term 
 
April 
11th Back to school 
 

MAKATON FRIENDLY 
SCHOOL 

Our new sign this week 
 
 

wash hands 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                   
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                    29th January 2016 
STAR LEARNERS 
This week’s Star Learners are Sky, Jessica, Holly-Grace, Jack, Amber, Rhianna, 
Brandon, Lowenna and Angelo. Congratulations to you all. 
 

 
 

SPORTS SUCCESS 
Congratulations to our Basketball team who have qualified 
for the Cornwall School Games next summer.  The new 
team kits look very smart too! 
 

 
 

MATHS AT WORK 
On Wednesday Years 5 and 6 enjoyed workshops with 
a range of local businesses and services. The focus 
was on applying their maths skills in the world of work. 
Thank you to the companies for giving up their time to 
provide our pupils with these real life opportunities. 
 

YOUNG CARERS DAY 
Yesterday was National Young Carers Day, we celebrated this with our current Young 
Carers at Pondhu by holding our first 'Young Carers Peer Support Group'. 
This group has been facilitated by our designated Young Carers School Lead Claire 
Hollebon. The group is designed to provide an opportunity for pupils with caring 
responsibilities to get together to: socialise, have fun, share worries and concerns and 
achievements with each other and gain advice and support from their peers and Young 
Carer. If you would like more information about Young Carers or if a young person in your 
family helps to look after a family member please speak to Claire Hollebon. 
 

RECEPTION CLASSES VISIT TO ASDA 
Our Reception Classes visited Asda this week as part of their topic on People who 
help us.  School was pleased to receive an email following their visit which said 
‘Everyone at Asda was so impressed at how well behaved the children were. They 

were an absolute pleasure and I would welcome them 
back again.’                                                           
 

 
ATTENDANCE 
Last week Year 4 River Cober achieved  
the highest attendance with 98.8%. 
Well done to you all!         
 
TAG RUGBY CLUB 
Next Thursday Tag Rugby club will finish 
at 4.30pm as we have a match against 
Bugle School.     

                                                                               Mrs D Tregellas                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            


